
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Wednesday 19th July 2023 

‘Grow in the Grace and Knowledge of our Lord Jesus Christ’ 2 Peter 3:18 
 

More Sporting fun 

Children across school thoroughly enjoyed the 

game of Quidditch. It was a fantastic day which 

began with the sorting hat allocating the school 

team captains into the houses from Harry Potter.  
 

Successes were celebrated at the end of the 

day with the Gryffindor being the overall 

winning team! The following children also got a 

special mention! 
 

Best Beater Best Chaser Best Keeper Best Golden Snitch 

Skye 

Heidi 

Sofia 

Amelia  

Tobie 

Luke 

Daisy 

Hugo 

Alice 

Lily 

Tommy 

Noah 

Edward 

George  

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Sport’s Day 

Our annual sports day took place last 

week, we managed to dodge most of 

the heavy showers and complete the 

event safely. Such a great day with 

children competing positively against 

each other and winning points for their 

team. A huge well done to all the 

children in the Green team- Birkacre! 

Thank you to Mr Marston for the 

planning, the staff team for enabling the 

event to run so smoothly and the year 6 

helpers. Thanks to all our many families 

who came along to support the event 

and thanks to the PTFA for organising 

the ice creams at the end of the 

school day- much appreciated!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Staff update  

We say a fond farewell to both Mrs Parkinson and Mrs Lean at the end of the term. Both 

members of staff have been part of the school community for many years, Mrs Parkinson as 

school cook and Mrs Lean as lunchtime support, who previously served school as a 

governor and volunteer. We wish them both well and for much happiness for the years 

ahead. We will be celebrating with the staff on Thursday as part of the ‘leavers lunch’ 

 

Leaver’s service- this will take place on Tuesday 25th July in the church. All children to meet 

us at the church for 9am. Families and friends are very welcome to join us for the service. 

Children attending breakfast club on this day need to arrive by 8.10am. the children will 

then walk to church with the staff.  

 

Summer events at Coppull Library- I really hope you can support your child to engage with 

the scheme and continue their love of reading.  
This year's summer reading scheme called Reading Heroes launched on 1st July and continues throughout the 
summer. We have several events on over the summer to help the children complete the scheme and earn 
prizes.  
In addition, there is a video explaining Reading Heroes which you could show to your children towards the 
end of term to remind them to come along to the library. Here is the link: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=vAmgd7c6hy0 

 

Important dates for the Reading Heroes Programme  
Tilly's Woodland Tales and Silly Science Friday 28 July 10.00am – 11.30am 

Getaway Vehicles Friday 4 August 10.00am – 11.30am 

Science Detectives Friday 11 August 10.00am – 11.30am 

Tilly's Woodland Tales and Silly Science Friday 18 August 10.00am – 11.30am 

Ozobots- Coding Robots Friday 25 August 10.00am – 11.30am 

Events coming up … Dates 

Leaver’s performance @ 6.00pm – ticket entry  Thursday 20th July  

Golden Eagles trip @ 2pm  Friday 21st July  

Leaver’s trip   Monday 24th July 

Leaver’s service in church @ 9.00am all welcome to join us for 

this. 

Tuesday 25th July  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=vAmgd7c6hy0

